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The Board of Buffalo Trail Public Schools collaborates with partners in its governance

work and are champions of rural education. On November 9, 2022, the Board had an

opportunity to meet with local MLA, Garth Rowswell, Mayor Bruce Pugh, and Bryan

Perkins from the Wainwright Rotary Club to discuss shared priorities and advocate for

rural education. The Board supports and promotes rural education at every opportunity.

This was a great opportunity to ensure that our education partners are aware of our

successes and also our challenges. During the meeting, the attendees had an

opportunity to hear about the Board’s #1 Capital Plan priority which is a new elementary

school for Wainwright. Our Capital Plan is on our website under Reports. The Trustees

also shared many celebrations of our BTPS students.  The Board had an opportunity to

express its gratitude to the MLA for the government’s funding of the Transportation Fuel

Subsidy that has been passed along to BTPS bus contractors during this difficult

economic time.


